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December 19, 2023 
 

Sent via electronic mail to puc.filingcenter@state.or.us 
 
 
Attn: Filing Center 
Oregon Public Utilities Commission 
201 High Street S.E., Suite 100 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
 
Re: Advice No. 2023-7 for Ziply Fiber Northwest, LLC dba Ziply Fiber  
 
Dear Filing Center: 
 
Ziply Fiber Northwest, LLC d/b/a Ziply Fiber, hereby submits the attached revisions to the Oregon 
Statewide Price List with an effective date of February 2, 2024.  
 
The purpose of the filing is to increase the Business Access Line monthly rate as well as the rate for 
feature packages. Certain bundle prices have also been updated to reflect the rate increase for both 
the access line and feature packages. Customers were notified of these increases on December 4, 
2023. 
 
The following sheets are included in this filing: 
 
Section 2, 2nd Revised Sheet 7 
Section 2, 2nd Revised Sheet 8 
Section 2, 2nd Revised Sheet 19 
Section 2, 3rd Revised Sheet 37 
Section 3, 2nd Revised Sheet 18 
Section 3, 2nd Revised Sheet 19 
Section 3, 2nd Revised Sheet 20 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, you may contact me at (503) 431-0458. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Jessica Epley 
VP - Regulatory & External Affairs  
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